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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of Legal Services
Enhanced Biennial Rule Review

The Department of Financial Services (“DFS”) has published an addendum to the Enhanced Biennial Rule Review, initially published on December 1, 2011. The addendum is the 2012 report of DFS’s review and response to the compliance economic reviews of Group 1 rules and the Chief Financial Officer’s certification that DFS has completed the reviews and reporting for 2012 pursuant to the 2011 Enhanced Biennial Rule Review requirements of s. 120.745(5)(d), F.S. The certification can be accessed at: http://www.myfloridacfo.com/2011_Rule_Review. The report can be accessed at http://www.myfloridacfo.com/2011_Rule_Review/Economic_Review/2012_Final_Report. Questions or comments should be directed to: DFS Agency Clerk, 200 E. Gaines Street, Room 612G Larson Bldg., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0390; fax #850-488-0697; email: Julie.jones@myfloridacfo.com. 
